## Craig, Sondra

From: Josie Rice <josiejovannarice@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 5:17 PM

**To:** ZZ Council Members

**Subject:** Anti-Homeless Council Meeting

Some people who received this message don't often get email from josiejovannarice@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

I hope I'm not too late to write in, but this is a cruel and horrible thing to do. Every homeless person I've interacted with in La Crosse has been kind, and you can't just go moving them around. If there's a homeless problem, it's because La Crosse doesn't have enough jobs or affordable housing. Fix that instead. Leave the homeless alone please!